P25 CAP EQUIPMENT DEADLINE

On 8/17/16, CABs were posted on dhs.gov/science-and-technology/p25-cap

Testing to old CABs and posting of those Summary Test Reports (STR) and Suppliers’
Declaration of Compliance (SDOC) documents can continue to occur until 8/31/17

On 8/31/17, all SDOC/STRs posted on dhs.gov/science-and-technology/p25-cap
must have been tested to new CABs

Any SDOC/STRs that have not been retested to new CABs after 8/31/17 will be taken
down from dhs.gov/science-and-technology/p25-cap

Additional time will be granted through our waiver request process on as-needed basis.
Please send requests to P25CAP@hq.dhs.gov including the information detailed below.

With an approved waiver, OIC will continue to list equipment and make accompanying
STR and SDOCs available either on the website or through email request.
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